
STATE OF ALABAMA
 
COUNTY OF ETOWAH
 
CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, AL ABAMA – INDUSTRIAL DEVEL OPMENT BOARD – January 12, 2017
 
The Industrial Development Boar d of the City of R ainbow City, Alaba ma met in a special called
session at 5:00 P.M. The following people were present: 
 
Present:                                                                Absent:      
Andrew Ford, Chairman                                         Tim Ramsey          
Gerry Cagle                                                           Jodie Stanfield
Kyle Chambers
James Ford
Dudley Parker                                                                                                      
Jerry Weaver
 
Also Present:
Wiley McLain, Building Official                          
Dana Rice, City A ttorney                             
                  
 
1.   A quorum was announced and the meeting was called to or der by Chairman Andrew Ford.

 
2.   The minutes from the December 8, 2016 meeting was pr esented.  After review,    
     James Ford made a motion to appr ove the minutes as pr esented.  Jerry Weaver
     seconded the motion.   Motion carried unanimously.

 
3.   Andrew turned the meeting over to Michael R ay of Plexamedia.  Michael came to

show the group what they had accomplished thus far on the website for t he industrial
park.  After looking at the website and the differ ent areas of information that can and will
be covered on the web pages, Michael challenged each member to l ook at the website at
home and come up with differ ent ideas to put on the web pages.   Things like “Why invest in
Rainbow City” or “Why bring your business and family to the ar ea”.  Also come up with
different items that the ar ea has to offer a new business whether it be the training that can
be given to new employees or the airport or the truck lines and the interstate access, etc.  

 
4.   After Michael lef t the meeting, Andr ew discussed with the Boar d members about

having a meeting befor e the next scheduled meeting so Michael could mov e along with the
development of the web pages.   Everyone was in agr eement with meeting on January 26 th
at 4:30 P.M. to discuss the website .

 
5.   The next regular scheduled meeting will be F ebruary 9, 2017 at 4:00 P .M.

 
6.   There being no further business to come befor e the Board at this time, James

      Ford moved and Dudley P arker seconded the motion to adjour n.  Motion carried
      unanimously.
 
      Respectfully submitted,
 
 
      Kathy Hill
      Recording Secretary,
      Industrial Development Boar d


